
FAQ n.19550

FAQs:
Applicability, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
We are a U.S. 14 CFR Part 135 operator. Do I need to hold an authorisation if I intend
flying commercially to Europe?

Answer:
Yes. Part-TCO is fully applicable to flights conducted under an U.S. 14 CFR Part 135
certificate. Note: The international standards laid down in the ICAO Annexes exceed the
requirements of U.S. 14 CFR Part 135 in several aspects, including but not limited to crew
training requirements and the implementation of Safety Management Systems.

Last updated:
14/03/2023

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sv/faq/19550
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